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Review of Practices with Segmental Care Services

1.  There are numerous practices that provide segmental care within the scope of full midwifery services.  These include the following:

a. outpatient prenatal care only

b. intrapartum care only

c. GYN care only (active patients: >1 visits during review period)

d. primary care only (active patients: >1 visits during review period)

2.  Whereas the purpose of peer review is to encourage quality in the art and science of midwifery care in accordance with the ACNM Standards for the Practice of Midwifery and applicable state laws, the care of any client who is accepted by a practice and designated as a CNM/CM patient shall be considered eligible for review.

3.  All CNM/CM charts or encounters eligible for review shall be reported in the practice statistics (forms are attached for reporting statistics on segmental care that consists solely of prenatal care or intrapartum care).

4.  In cases of segmental care, the following conditions apply:

a. Outpatient prenatal care only: these visits shall be reported separately in the statistics.  At the time of review, prenatal care only will be reviewed for consistency with the ACNM Standards for the Practice of Midwifery and state laws.

b. Intrapartum care only: these visits shall be reported separately in the statistics.  At the time of review, intrapartum care only will be reviewed for consistency with the ACNM Standards for the Practice of Midwifery and state laws.

c. GYN/primary care only: these visits shall be reported as indicated on the original statistics form.  Any patient who has at least one GYN/primary care visit in the statistical year is considered an active GYN/primary care patient.  Statistics require reporting of active patients, not individual visits.  At the time of review, active GYN/primary care only patients will be reviewed for consistency with the ACNM Standards for the Practice of Midwifery and state laws.

d. Primary care only: these visits shall be reported as indicated on the original statistic form.  Any patient who has at least one primary care visit in the statistical year is considered an active primary care patient.  Statistics require reporting of active patients, not individual visits.  At the time of review, only active primary care patients will be reviewed for consistency with the ACNM Standards for the Practice of Midwifery and state laws.
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